
 
 

 

 

February 8, 2022 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Acting Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board  

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319  

Toronto ON M4P 1E4  

 

 

Regarding: EB-2021-0052 – Ottawa River Power Corporation 2022 Cost of Service Application for 

rates effective May 1, 2022 (the “Application”) 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi,   

 

On January 12, 2022, Ottawa River Power Incorporated ("ORPC") informed the Ontario Energy Board 

(“OEB”) that, as a result of the January 10-11, 2022 settlement conference, ORPC and the parties were 

working towards filing a complete settlement agreement on all issues by February 8, 2022. 

 

While the parties have been working on the drafting of a complete settlement agreement and continue to 

do so, we are not in a position to file a completed settlement proposal within the current deadline. ORPC 

is therefore writing on behalf of the parties to respectfully request an extension for the filing of a 

Settlement Proposal to February 18, 2022, which will provide the parties a further 8 business days to 

complete the drafting of a complete settlement agreement. 

 

Please direct any questions or correspondence in this matter to the undersigned.  

 

Yours truly, 

 
 

Justin Allen 

President & CEO 

Ottawa River Power Corporation 

283 Pembroke Street West, P.O. Box 1087 

Pembroke ON  K8A 6Y6 

Tel: (613) 732-3687 
 

 

 

283 Pembroke Street West 
P.O.Box 1087 

Pembroke, Ontario K8A 6Y6 
Tel: (613) 732-3687 – Fax: (613) 732-9838 

www.orpowercorp.com 

 


